

Ms. Wilma Mankiller Cherokee Nation P.O. Box 948 Tahlequah, Oklahoma 74465

April 12, 1993

Dear Ms. Mankiller:

Nita thought it would be best if I sent you some information about the global children's project I spoke of in my April 5th letter. Enclosed is a draft of the package I'm putting together for the project. I would like to discuss a business venture with you and/or your support regarding this project. It's about returning honor to Mother Earth based on Indian mythology.

There is a conference I will be attending in Oklahoma City on "Uniting Our Concerns" from May 2 through the 5th. The focus is on child abuse and neglect. I plan on driving to Tahlequah on whatever day your schedule permits me to meet with you. My schedule includes staying at Tahlequah through the 8th.

Thank you for your help in advance.

With bonor.

O Deshir Stratules of the Continue of the Cont

I have already sent zon an outline correspondent of America's Shame, a book project to this about the generale.